
 
  

 

 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 
 

February 3, 2022 
IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 

 REFER TO:  M220127B 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Daniel H. Dorman 
    Executive Director for Operations  
 
FROM:    Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary    
 
SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS – STRATEGIC PROGRAMMATIC 

OVERVIEW OF THE DECOMMISSIONING AND LOW-LEVEL 
WASTE AND NUCLEAR MATERIALS USERS BUSINESS LINES, 
9:00 A.M., THURSDAY, JANUARY 27, 2022, VIDEO 
CONFERENCE MEETING (OPEN TO PUBLIC VIA WEBCAST) 

 
 
The Commission was briefed by the NRC staff on topics associated with the Decommissioning 
and Low-Level Waste business line and the Nuclear Material Users business line.   
 
There were no requirements identified for staff action. 
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